
Date  Year group Event

Monday 30th
October - Friday
3rd November

All Half Term

7th - 17th
November 2023 11 Formal Mock

exams

Monday 27th
November 2023 All

Concertina day -
school closes to
all pupils at
1.10pm

Thursday 14th
December 2023 10

Parents' evening
4pm - 7pm
(Online)

Friday 22nd
December 2023 All

Inset - School
closed to all
pupils

GEORGE ELIOT ACADEMY 

KEY DATES

NEWSLETTER - 27TH OCTOBER 2023
YEAR 7 VISIT TO CALDWELL GRANGE
On Wednesday 25th October, we were honoured to be invited to meet residents at Caldwell Grange and
help them with their annual Autumn Fair. Pupils from Year 7 spent time chatting with residents, helping with
drinks and refreshments and even helping with the stalls. 
Katie said, ‘it was so lovely to meet the residents and spend time chatting with them, I can’t wait to come
back again soon.’



Cluster IT Manager: CLICK HERE
 
Senior IT Technician: CLICK HERE

GEA IT Technician: CLICK HERE

INTERESTED IN A CAREER IN NURSING?

GEORGE ELIOT ACADEMY CAREERS EVENT
24TH OCTOBER 2023

Once again George Eliot Academy held their annual Careers Event in school.
Pupils and their parents and carers attended and over 20 providers from universities, colleges, sixth forms,
apprenticeships and employers attended to give out timely information, advice and guidance about post 16
options.

https://unitedlearning.current-vacancies.com/Jobs/Advert/3294960?cid=1567&rsid=0&js=0&LinkType=1&FromSearch=False
https://unitedlearning.current-vacancies.com/Jobs/Advert/3295432?cid=1567&rsid=0&js=0&LinkType=1&FromSearch=False
https://unitedlearning.current-vacancies.com/Jobs/Advert/3295538?cid=1567&rsid=0&js=0&LinkType=1&FromSearch=False


YEAR 11 - SUPPORT FOR UPCOMING MOCK EXAMS

Mrs Sharkey’s availability:

Monday and Thursday: 
7.30am - 8am in her office
8am until 8.35am south stairs by
canteen
At break in her room
After school until 4.30pm in her room

Tuesday: 
Break and after school in her room

Wednesday:
7.30am until 8.35am in her room
Break and after school in her room.

Mrs Sharkey is also on lunch duty
every day at the bottom of the stairs
in South

Year 11 - remember that you all have timetables with breakfast booster and after-school booster sessions
marked out for you. Please attend those sessions as the more prepared you feel, the less worry you will
have. All of your teachers are here for you and want to support, please speak to us. 

Year 11 pupils will be coming home with practice papers to use for revision over half term and key revision
materials will be on ClassCharts and on Teams. 

If you have any concerns or worries, you can contact Mrs Stanton on Dee.Stanton@MidlandAT.co.uk



COMING UP - INTERFAITH WEEK 13TH - 17TH NOVEMBER 

During Interfaith week, we
will be raising money and
support for those in need.

If you could support by
donating or baking cakes for
our cake sale, or donating
items to be taken to
Nuneaton food bank, we
would be very grateful. 

Imogen M in Year 8 has won yet another
competition with her marching band The
Phantom Knights, placing 1st in the BYBA
(British Youth Band Association) Music on
the Move Contest. Her group performed
their 2023 show 'Out of the Darkness'.

Imogen has competed and won several
competitions with the marching band over
the last few months and we are really proud
of her achievements. She has embodied
our STAR values through her dedication
and ambition to achieve success. Well done
Imogen, we look forward to seeing you
achieve more success in the future. 


